
SPRINGVALE TOWNSHIP 
NOTICE OF A SPECIAL MEETING TO DISCUSS BLACKTOP CHIP SEALING QUOTES 
 
Notice is hereby given to the residents of Springvale Township, Isanti County, 
Minnesota that the town board will meet at the Springvale Town Hall located at 
2405 341st Avenue NW, Cambridge, Minnesota at 6:00 p.m. on June 20, 2017 to 
discuss and possibly approve chip sealing quotes for 328th Avenue and Magnolia 
Street in the Green Meadows development.  All interested residents may attend. 

Michelle Kleven 
Springvale Town Clerk 
www.springvaletownship.com 
763-689-4207 
 

http://www.springvaletownship.com/

